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Dates to remember   

 

 

 Mid-term break 

  Monday to Friday 

  26/10/20—30/10/20 

 

 Christmas Holidays 

   Tuesday 22nd  December 

       Closing at 12noon 

   Re-open Wednesday 6th Jan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

FEES 
We would like to thank all those who have paid their school fees (€35) already and 
remind anyone who has yet to do so that they now fall due. If you wish to pay online 
our bank details are: 
 
IBAN: IE87BOFI90593451108900. BIC: BOFIIE2D.  Please note that the school 
uses two IBAN’s. The other one is solely for Book Rental fees. 

 

TEXT MESSAGES 

Just a reminder that you can receive 

messages by app as well as by SMS. 

The app is a more cost efficient means 

for us to send messages so we would 

encourage as many people as possible 

to download the app— textaparent 

MORNING DROP OFFS 

We would ask that children are not dropped 

off too early in the mornings and remind 

you that the Board of Management does not 

accept responsibility before 9.20am. Also 

children that are dropped off early have to 

stand in line for a long time. 

  

COUNTY CHAMPIONS 

There was great excitement in the school on Friday 25th September when mem-

bers of Rockwell Rovers GAA Club brought the County Intermediate Football cup 

which they recently won.  Well done to all involved!                     

Congratulations to the girls 

who made their First Holy 

Communion on 13/10/20. 

Maeve Cummins, Maria     

Durkan, Adele Fitzgerald,    

Caoimhe Heaney,  Niamh 

Hyland, Elizabeth Julian, 

Evie Lawrence,   Holly 

McNamara, Emily O’              

Connor, Sadie O’   Connor, 

Emily O’Donnell, Kate O’ 

Dwyer, Katie O’ Sullivan 

Kindly wear a mask 

when dropping off 

and collecting your 

children 
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SHOEBOX APPEAL 
 
As you may know we usually hold  
a shoebox appeal every October. 
This year, due to Covid 19, we 
are unable to do this.  
 
However, the appeal has now gone online. Please visit 
www.Team Hope.ie where you can build and personalise 
your own shoebox. 

HALLOWEEN 
 

Children are dressing up on Friday for 
Halloween. We ask that all children 
bring in €2 so that each classroom can 
make up a shoe box online - 
 
ww.teamhope.ie 
 
Please visit our website for images of all the fancy dress 

BIRTHDAYS 1/9/20 - 31/1020 

JUNIOR INFANTS  SENIOR INFANTS  4th CLASS  

Joey Bradley   Conor Doherty   Emma Hally 

Jack Cahill   Laci-Lei Maher   Cathy Julian 

Tom Delaney   1st CLASS   5th CLASS 

Noah Fitzgerald   Philip McCoy   Lucy Quinn 

Robert O’ Donnell   2nd CLASS   6th CLASS  

Jack Richardson   Katelyn Moore   Brianna O’Rourke 

 

Children’s Corner by Brianna & Ella 

Maths eyes competition 

5th and 6th class girls will be competing in the maths competition where they take a photo 

around the school yard and write a maths question about it. Here are two examples. Can 

you figure out the answer? 



Here are some images of Halloween art from different classes. We love Art in school and can 

be as creative as we want. The school is always decorated with Art and it is always brilliant 

to view the finished pieces. ! 

3rd to 6th class pupils will be participating in the Bebras Challenge this year. The competi-

tion is a series of computional thinking questions . We have been and will be practising in 

class for this using the tablets. It is really hard but good fun.  

All competitors will receive a certificate of completion and a chance to progress to the finals. 


